ATTACHMENT 7

®

SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION

Subject: Franklin Grove Townhomes-Special Use Permit Modification

Meeting Date: May 3, 2005

Recommendation: The Transportation Board voted 5-2 to provide no comments on
the proposal. The Board felt there were no transportation issues for

their consideration.

Members Present: Cianciolo, Juliano, Easthom, Barnes, Howe, Eldridge, Hopgood

Vote: 5-2

Aye: Cianciolo, Bamnes, Howe, Eldridge, Hopgood
Nay: Easthom, Juliano

Prepared By: George Cianciolo, Chair qc

David Bonk, Principal Transportation Planner



